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Crown of Life Lutheran School         Daniel L. Plath, Principal 
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Tomorrow is the Last Day of School – PTN Field Day will be held all 

morning. 11:30 Dismissal / No Noon Bus / No Lunch / No After School Care  

God bless your summer!!   
 

8th Grade Graduation TONIGHT, 6:30 pm. Grades 5-7 & 8 sing 

These students will graduate from COL tonight: 

Annika Berg, Rachel Boehlke, Kiara Boyer, Isabel Burt, Dashawn Dennis, 

Nicole Doyle, Ayden Hackbarth, Devon Hart, Owen Kelm, Kory Ludden, 

Kyle Monn, Zachary Rich, Mia Rubio, Griffin Ziemer 

We send you off with prayers for a wonderful high school experience.  

May you continue to be a blessing to your parents, teachers and friends. 

 

Field Day TOMORROW– Volunteer help is still needed from 7 am – 11:30 am. 

Signup is on the PTN bulletin board, or via the Volunteer tab on the 

website. 

 

Summer Math Workbooks – Students in grades 4-7 will be receiving summer 

math workbooks, along with a letter for parents explaining the books. 

 

May Food Drive- Please bring your donation to the table in the hallway 

near the 7th grade classroom or bring it to your child’s classroom and 7th 

graders will transfer it to the collection spot.  Thank you for your support! 

 

Mr. & Mrs. Plath have received Calls – Apostles Lutheran School in San 

Jose, California, has called Mr. Plath to be their Principal, and Mrs. Plath to 

teach 4th grade. Feel free to speak with Mr. and Mrs. Plath, and please 

keep them in your prayers as they deliberate where they should serve the 

Lord best. 

Miss VanCalster has received a call to teach 2nd grade at Risen Savior in 

Milwaukee WI. Please keep Miss VanCalster in your prayers as she 

considers this call. 

 

Farewell – We will have a farewell reception for Mrs. Boehlke and Miss 

VanCalster between services (around 9:00) on Sunday, June 10. 

Please join us! There will be a card box in the narthex for each teacher 

from now until June 10. 

 

Report cards will be ready for pickup from the office on Wednesday,  

June 6. All fees must be paid and library books returned in order to pick up 

your child’s report card. 

 

Important Dates   
  

May 30 8th Grade Grad. 6:30 pm 

 

May 31 PTN Field Day AM 

 Last Day of School 

 Early Dismissal @ 11:30 

 

 

 

  Fix Your Eyes on Jesus 
Let us fix our eyes on Jesus, the 

author and perfecter of our faith. 

Hebrews 12:2 

 

Good News 
  The LORD bless you and keep you; 
   the LORD make his face shine on  

  you and be gracious to you;  
   the LORD turn his face toward    

  you and give you peace. 

  Numbers 6:24-26 
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All accounts must be paid in full as of May 31, unless a special arrangement has been made. This includes 

tuition, lunch money, book fines etc. Preschool families have until June 30. 

 

Save the Date – COL Annual Church Picnic – Sept. 9, 2018 

 

Lost & Found – Make sure to check the Lost & found tables. There’s a lot there, from jackets to water bottles! All 

unclaimed items will be donated to the thrift store on June 1. 

 

Help Us Prepare for New Carpeting – Volunteers are needed Friday, June 1 9:00 am – 9:00 pm and Saturday, 

June 2, 9:00 am until finished. We will be moving all items from the classrooms for grades 1, 2, 5, 6, 7, 8 including 

desks, books, shelving, etc. Classrooms will be painted and new carpeting installed. 

 

VBS “Space Station Salvation” – June 12-14  Hours are 9:00 am – 3:00 pm June 12 & 13; 9:00 am – 1:00 pm on 

June 14. Suggested donation is $20 per child. Sign up is through the link on the home page of the website. 

Teachers and helpers are needed!! If you’re interested, please contact Kate Boehlke @651-706-4840. 

 

Tuition Assistance – If your family is in need of Tuition Assistance for next school year, you will find applications 

on the website. The application period is April 15 – June 15.  

 

K-8 Registration for 2018/2019 

If you have not yet registered your child for next year, please do so soon. Register online with our form found 

on our website, under School/Forms.  Follow the instructions given with the form, and email the form to the 

office. The registration fee is now $550 per child, and is due with your form. This is a non-refundable deposit 

toward your tuition; $500 per child will apply to your family’s tuition. New families are charged $500 per child. 

Please contact us if you know your child will not be returning to COL. 

 

St. Croix Summer Camps - Do you have a child entering grades 4-9 who wants to stay active this summer? 

Register him/her for a summer camp at St. Croix Lutheran! Camps at SCL are fun, educational, affordable, 

and they include a variety of sports and academic camps. Sports camps are run by SCL varsity coaches, and 

academic camps are taught by experienced faculty. Basketball and wrestling camps registration deadline 

is May 31. Register now to reserve a space for your child! Read camp descriptions 

at www.stcroixlutheran.org/camps and register online! 

 

 

AD News  Justin Ohm, AD 
END OF THE YEAR: As we wrap up another year of sports at Crown of Life, a big thank you goes out to all 

who helped out this past school year, whether it was coaching, helping with concessions or other duties during 

our home games, reffing, or cheering on our teams.  

Thank you to all the athletes for your dedication, sportsmanship, and competitive spirit that made each 

season successful and enjoyable. 

 Please double check your personal belongings for any leftover COL athletic gear that you may have 

forgotten to turn in and return them to Mr. Ohm.  

St. Croix offers great camps to improve your skills and coordination in a variety of sports. Make sure to 

check out their camp pamphlet or locate a sports camp/league in your community. Stay active this summer 

and keep building on the skills you learned this past year in order to improve your level of play for next season.  

Have a great summer - Go Raiders! 

  

 
Upcoming Dates for next fall: 

August 8 – Back to School Night 4-7 pm 

August 15 – Parent Meeting 6:30 – 8 pm 

August 22 – Open House 5:00 – 6:30 pm 

August 27 – First Day of School 2018-2019 

Watch your inbox for our mid-summer Information Letter!!  

http://www.stcroixlutheran.org/academics/scl-academic-and-sports-camps

